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What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

A busy half term for Totnes Class with Tim 

taking some time off to help look after his 

newborn baby and the class having a new 

teacher in Kieron. The pupils have coped 

brilliantly with this change and have acted 

very maturely. 

 

In Science, we looked at our internal 

organs and their functions e.g. pancreas. 

We explored the circulatory system and 

looked at why the heart and lungs are so 

important. 

 

In English, we continued to work on our 

reading skills and we used one lesson to 

explore the history of Formula One. 

 

In Cooking, we have made cheese toasties 

and milkshakes, savoury pretzels and 

chocolate brownies. The class continue to 

work on following recipes and 

understanding what equipment is needed 

for specific recipes.  

 

Out in the Community we have visited 

Donnington Castle and then the park. 

There were lots of over friendly dogs which 

the class enjoyed saying hello to. As well as 

this, we took a trip Thatcham Lakes to feed 

the ducks and geese, walk around the lake 

and Kieron managed to fall over in the 

mud in the park – much to the amusement 

of everybody else!  

 

Whilst out in the community, the class have 

developed their budgeting skills by going 

shopping in both Lidl and Tesco. The 

students liked the use of “just a Lidl shop” 

whilst out… 

 

Have a lovely Easter and see you in a 

couple of weeks.  

Totnes Class Team. 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 28th March 

First day back: Monday 15th April 

 


